
 

 

Our Parish Bulletin 
February 20th, 2022 

7th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  

     
  
 
Blessed Sacrament Church                                           St. Eustache Church 

Mass Schedule 
- Sunday, February 20th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
 11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Roger Menard from funeral 

collection 
- Wednesday, February 23rd - 6:30 p.m. – St. Eustache – Rosary/Confession 
 7:00 p.m. – Mass followed by Adoration 
- Sunday, February 26th - 9.00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
 11:00 a.m. – Elie 
- Ash Wednesday, March 2 - 6:30 p.m. –  St. Eustache – Rosary/Confession 
 7:00 p.m. – Mass followed by Adoration 

Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment.  Paisley Amyotte, 
Fernand Menard, Yvette Gillis, Jeannine Du, Anita McKay, Layton H., Dick Mydryk 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be sick 
and in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin 

The province of Manitoba has recently eased capacity restrictions for indoor gatherings.  As a result, we will 
return to our normal schedule for mass times effective immediately.  Reservations will no longer be required.  We 
will continue to monitor provincial health guidelines and advise of any further changes. Masks will still be 
required until further notice. 

 

Fr. Alate Komi Seho (Abel), Parochial Administrator – phone (204) 557-1291 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229 
 – email: blesst@shaw.ca (Elie) steustachep@gmail.com (St. Eustache)  
 – postal address:  Parish Office,  P.O. Box 144,  Elie MB, R0H 0H0 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Nicole Gillis, Yvonne Fleury 
Finance Committee – Bob Whitechurch, Matthew Lachance 
Finance Administrator – Ginette Gauthier 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday masses; half an hour before Sunday masses or call when in 
need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  
Couples may be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 



 

 

February 2022 Ministry Schedule 

Date Location Ambassadors / 
Welcoming Ministers Readers Collection Counters 

Sunday, February 20th  St. 
Eustache 

Dean & Shelley 
Combot Estelle Tanguay Len & Mona 

Sunday, February 28th  Elie Vince & Nicole Gillis Nickole 
Bernardin Ann and Yvonne 

 
Ashes for Ash Wednesday 

We ask all parishioners to please bring their old palms to the church by next Sunday. They will be needed for 
burning in order to create ashes for Ash Wednesday. 

 
Archdiocese Mobile App 

Please find below the “QR” code for the Archdiocese of Winnipeg Mobile App.  This code accomplishes the 
following: 
When the code is viewed through the camera feature on a mobile phone or tablet, a link appears which takes the 
user to the spot where they can download the app.  The code is programmed so it can differentiate between 
Apple and Android devices and divert the user to the appropriate app download location (Apple App Store or 
Google Play Store).  
If you have any questions concerning the “QR Code” please call me at 204 227-9997.   
John Nicholson 
Archdiocese of Winnipeg Mobile App Team 
 
 
 
 
 

SHARING GOD’S GIFTS 
January 2022 

Blessed Sacrament Parish Goal         TBA 
Contributions for January  $     235.00 
Number of households - 6 
To date    $     235.00 

St. Eustache Parish Goal          TBA 
Contributions for January  $      550.00 
Number of households – 2     
To date    $      550.00   

Please make cheques payable to “Sharing God’s Gifts” 
E-transfers: Donations can made to our parishes via e-transfers.  For Blessed Sacrament, the email address is 
blesst@shaw.ca.  For St. Eustache, the email address is steustachep@gmail.com.  In the message area, please 
indicate what the donation is for, i.e. “regular donation”, “Sharing God’s Gifts”, “cemetery fund”, etc. 


